
 
 
 
August 20, 2009 
Circular No. 41-2009   

 
 
 
 
General Manager 
Panama City 
                               Ref.: Ivory Coast.  
 
 
Dear General Manager: 
 
In addition to Circulars No. 017-2005 and 043-2006, this Superintendency 
hereby informs you of the resolutions issued by the Security Council Committee 
of the United Nations (1572 of 2004; 1643 of 2005 and 1842 of 2008) regarding 
the measures that this international Organization has taken to face the situation 
of the country Ivory Coast.  For this purpose sanctions have been adopted 
concerning the following subjects: weapons and military assistance, traveling 
prohibitions, asset freezing and the importation of diamonds in the rough 
proceeding from Ivory Coast. 
 
We ask that you take the pertinent measures according to what is stipulated by 
Agreement 12-2005. 
 
To read the complete document issued by the Security Committee, go to the 
web page provided here: http://www.un.org/spanish/docs/sc/. 
 
Without anything else in particular, we undersign. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Olegario Barrelier 
Superintendent 
 
/dm 
 
 


